CERTIFICATION

This will certify that the attached texts of pre-filing and post-filing renewal announcements were
broadcast by WNYT(TV) on the dates in 2014 and 2015 and at the times listed below:

Pre-Filing Announcements

Date Time(s
December 1, 2014 10:58A and 7:19P
December 16, 2014 7:41P

January 1, 2015 6:14P

January 16, 2015 10:53A and 7:15P

Post-Filing Announcements

Date Time(s

February 1, 2015 Intended spots did not air due to operator error

February 4, 2015 10:28A

February 16, 2015 9:55A, 11:31A and 5:40P

March 1, 2015 2:58P and 7:47P

March 16, 2015 11:22A and 7:26P

April 1, 2015 5:45P and 7:11P

April 16, 2015 3:58P and 7:54P
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Signature: Pt - ol

Name & Title Stephen P. Baboulis

Vice President & General Manager

Date: April 21, 2015




WNYT(TV)

Text of Television Pre-Filing Announcement

December 1 and 16, 2014, and January 1 and 16, 2015

On June 5, 2014, television station WNYT(TV) was granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until June 1, 2015.

We must file an application for renewal with the FCC by February 1, 2015. When files, a
copy of this application will be available for public inspection at www.fcc.oov. It contains
information concerning this station’s performance during the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to

whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the
Commission by May 1, 2015.

Further information concerning the Commission’s broadcast license renewal rocess is
g

available at 715 North Pearl Street, Menands, NY 12204 or may be obtained from the FCC,
Washington, D.C. 20554,




WNYT(TV)

Text of Television Post-Filing Announcement

February 4 and 16, March 1 and 16, April 1 and 16, 2015

On June 5, 2014, television station WNYT(TV) was granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until June 1, 2015.

We have filed an application for license renewal with the FCC.

A copy of this application is available for public inspection at www.fce.oov. It contains
information concerning this station’s performance during the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to
whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the
Commission by May 1, 20135.

Further information concerning the Commission’s broadcast license renewal process is

available at 715 North Pearl Street, Menands, NY 12204 or may be obtained from the ECC,
Washington, D.C. 20554,



